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Joanne Richardson 
Director – Major Projects and Partnerships 
Regulatory Affairs  
  

 
 

BY EMAIL AND RESS  

 

October 20, 2020 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

EB-2018-0117 – Hydro One Networks Inc.'s Section 92 – Barrie Area Transmission Upgrade 

– Notification of Start of Construction 

 

Hydro One is providing the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) with notification that the Barrie Area 

Transmission Upgrade (“BATU”) Project commenced construction on October 19, 2020.  

 

This notification is made in accordance with the commitments Hydro One made with regard to the 

OEB’s approval, dated April 23, 2020, on Hydro One’s leave to construct application for the 

BATU Project.  

 

An electronic copy of this has been filed through the Ontario Energy Board’s Regulatory 

Electronic Submission System (RESS). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 

 

cc.  

Nancy Marconi – Ontario Energy Board - Manager of Transmission 

David Martinello – Ontario Energy Board - Case Manager 


